
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF HANCOCK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SALE OF REAL PROPERTY 

 

 

The City of Hancock will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at 6:00 

PM via Zoom Meeting ID: 892-5777-5059 to consider public comments on the proposed 

sale of the following real property owned by the City: 

 

Minimum bid of $5,000 for H1B-B-1 S 110' OF LOT 1 & S 110' OF E 6" OF LOT 2 Blk 

B Quincy Hillside addition to the City of Hancock, property ID# 051-022-001-00, located 

at 201 E Franklin Street 

 

A map of the parcel is available for review at the City Office, 399 Quincy St., during 

regular business hours, 8 AM to 5 PM. 

 

Mary Babcock 

City Manager 

 


